
 

 

 
 
 

28th October 2022 

Playground works  

Dear Parents/Carers,   

Work gets underway during half term to install the new play equipment at school. The play equipment will improve 
children’s playtime experiences and promote their health and wellbeing.  

The work is estimated to take between 2 and 3 weeks to complete, so when the children return after half term, on 
Tuesday 8th November, the contractors will still be on site.  
 
All appropriate risk assessments have been carried out and areas will be sectioned off. For health and safety 
reasons, please keep away from these work areas and supervise children at all times on the playground.  

Thank you for your co-operation 

Kind regards  

Miss K Pritchard  

Acting Headteacher 
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